
Do you need our help? We need yours… 

This week we have been reviewing the current debt owed to both our school and the 

Archdiocese of Wellington. We acknowledge that at times there can be many 

demands on our money and paying bills can be challenging. We also know that it is 

best to pay a little regularly than nothing at all… paying a little keeps the debt 

collectors at bay… 

 

Our current debt is: 

St Claudine Thevenet School Archdiocese of Wellington 

 
$27,284.00 

 
 

 
$116,814.00 

 

We want to be able to help so we are suggesting the following: 

 

Are you aware of what you owe at school?  If you owe anything at school your 

statement is attached for your information. 

 

Are you aware of what you owe the Archdiocese? If not please give Leeanne a call 

and she can advise you of your current balance. 

 

We want to help each family to ensure they are not paying debt collectors more 

money.  

It is best to have an automatic payment set up for both school and the Archdiocese. 

If you wish to set this up, please call into the school office and Leeanne will help with 

anything you need to set these up. 

 

If you are currently struggling to meet your financial commitments, please feel free to 

contact me and we can sit down and make a plan that suits best.  

Email is the best way to contact me. principal@stclaudine.school.nz 

 

We are here to help 

Sue Jury 

Principal 
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